From N

Sent: 03 February 2016 12:43
To: Planning Policy
Subject: 20160203 Waste Management DPD - Publication Draft

Dear planning policy team,

Thank you for consulting us on the proposed submission draft of the Waste Management DPD.

Sport England is pleased to see that it is not proposed to take the Hollingwood lane — Chesapeake (formerly site 31)
forward as a site allocation. As properly noted in the site sift exercise this contains an active playing pitch used

regularly for sport, as such Sport England would treat any subsequent application as triggering our statutory role.

Sport England support the short list of site allocations and that the Hollingwood lane site is not carried forward as a
site proposed allocation.

Yours sincerely

-Ledger

Principal Planning Manager

Creating a sporting habit for life
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